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The Herald & Weekly Times Limited 44-74 Flinders Street C ] I
Incorporated in Victoria Melbourne

Victoria 3000
GPO Box 751F
Melbourne 3001

Telephone (03)652 1111
Telex 30104,
Facsimile (03)652 2112

August 22, 1989

Mr J. D. MclLaren,

Department of Humanities,
Footscray Institute of Technology,
P.0. Box 64,

FOOTSCRAY. 3011.

Dear Mr McLaren,

Thank you for your letter and your kind
wishes. It's most encouraging to receive
such a complimentary letter. You'll

be interested to know that we have
increased the space for books this week.

Sincerely,

A€ T

ALAN FARRELLY,
EDITOR,
THE SUNDAY HERALD.
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